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AER Update on Imperial Kearl: April 4 – 11, 2024  
 
 
 
Hello everyone, 
 
Please find the latest information regarding our continued management of Imperial Kearl under the terms of the 
environmental protection order.  
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Fiona  
 
 
AER Highlights 
 

• NODA, WETA, DP4, and WB3 areas were inspected by the AER on April 9 and April 11 

• The AER’s next planned site inspection is planned for April 16 

• AER SMEs are currently reviewing the following documents and Imperial’s responses to supplemental 
information requests (SIRs) from the AER:    

o Update to the Source Control and Containment Plan  
o Conceptual Site Model Interim Report. Additional SIRs were sent to Imperial by the AER 

 
   
 

 

 


